
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: jrzadelman [mailto:jrzadelman@aol.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, June 25, 2014 12:10 PM 
To: Reg-Comment 
Cc: Lucas D. Parsch 
Subject: CAFO regulation proposals 
 
Doug Szenher 
Arkansas Depart. of Environmental Quality Public Outreach & Assistance Division 
 
Dear Mr Szenher: 
The ADEQ is entertaining regulations to limit CAFO in Arkansas, specifically in the watershed of the 
Buffalo River. 
This is an important protection for an environmentally sensitive resource for the State.  It is surprising 
how many Arkansans rely on the Buffalo River as the source of some or all of their incomes through 
recreation and eco-tourism.   
And the proposal also affords the smaller family farmer some protections.  
The wisdom of the ADEQ in adopting its proposed protection is as important to the preservation and 
enjoyment of the Buffalo River as the original acts creating the Buffalo National River.   
 
Mike Adelman 
615 Rockcliff Road 
Fayetteville AR 72701 
479.283.4212 
 


